King County

District Court
July 2022

KING COUNTY DISTRICT COURT PRO TEM JUDGE CLASS TO BE HELD OCTOBER 24 - 28, 2022

King County District Court invites letters of interest from attorneys who would like to be considered for
service as a judge pro tempore and to attend one of the court’s pro tem training class series this
autumn.

You can choose from one of two series of classes, which will be held concurrently October 24 through
28, 2022:

e (Class Series 1: Criminal, Infraction and Protection Order Cases — To be held in the King County
District Court Bellevue courthouse

e C(Class Series 2: Civil Only Cases — To be held in the King County District Court Burien courthouse

Please email your letter of interest and resume by July 18, 2022, to Lillian Hawkins at
Lillian.Hawkins@KingCounty.gov. Be sure to specify which class series you are interested in attending.

To be considered for the pro tem class, you must be an active member in good standing with the
Washington State Bar Association and have a minimum of five years of civil or criminal experience as a
practicing attorney. King County District Court encourages applicants of diverse backgrounds.

Thank you for your interest in serving King County District Court.
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